
Newsletter
Friday 21st July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a busy and exciting year here at Beaver Green. The children have taken part in many different learning 
experiences, including school trips, workshops in school and of course everyone enjoyed Sports Day.

Well done to all the children who were invited to the Headteacher’s tea party this academic year. Children are invited 
for showing that they are able to consistently follow the GREEN rules and the BEAVER values.   
We look forward to seeing who will be invited next year. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff here at Beaver Green.  They work tirelessly to support the 
children and ensure that they have many different learning opportunities throughout the school year.

I would also like to thank the PTFA for all their hard work this year in providing exciting events for the children and 
raising money for the school.  A special thank you to Gemma who works endlessly to arrange and organise a variety of 
events.  If you would like to get involved in the PTFA, please speak to Gemma directly or let the school office know.

All the staff hope that you have a fantastic summer and we look forward to seeing you all in the new academic year.



Key Dates and Events for Term 1
Return to school

All children (except new Reception children) will 
return to school on Thursday 31st August

The school day will now start at 08.45 and end 
at 3.15.

It is expected that all children will arrive to school 
before 08.45 and be ready to learn at 08.45.  

The gates will be open from 08.35 and will be 
closed at 08.45.

If you have any concerns or questions about 
getting your child to school on time, please speak 
to a member of the welfare team.

Uniform Expectations

We expect all children to wear the correct uniform all 
of the time.  This includes the correct school jumper 
with the Beaver Green Logo on it.  Children are not 
permitted to wear other green jumpers.  

If you need support with ensuring that your child has 
the correct uniform, please speak to a member of the 
welfare team.  

Children need to have PE kits in school all of the time 
and also need an active wear jacket for PE and 
Forest School.



Attendance

Thank you to all parents/carers for your support this 
year with your child's school attendance. 

We are on course to have close to 200 children with 
a score of 95% attendance and above.

May we please remind all parents/carers that when 
we come back in September, we will be focussing on 
raising the profile of school attendance, including 
class/individual rewards as well as meetings with all 
parents and carers where attendance concerns arise.

Please feel free to speak with Mr Randall or any 
member of staff if you have any concerns about your 
child's attendance. 

 



Summer Holiday Activities
A family-friendly Dino Trail is heading to Ashford Town Centre this August!
 
This summer a roar-some Jurassic adventure is heading to Ashford Town Centre with a free, 
family-friendly Dino trail that allows participants to take a prehistoric walk with dinosaurs, 
unearth some ferociously fascinating dinosaur facts and be in with a chance of 
winning some amazing prizes! The interactive trail is brought to you by 
Ashford Borough Council, in partnership with the LoyalFree app, and is set to 
launch on the 1st of August and will run over the summer until the 29th of August. 
The Dino trail will feature a number of locations across the Town Centre with each location hosting a poster with an educational 
dinosaur question.
 
Participants can stomp along the trail and discover the answers by scanning the QR codes on each poster from their smartphones. 
Explorers who scan a QR code revealing an answer, will automatically be entered into a thrilling prize draw, with an opportunity to 
win a 'Family Bundle' from Picturehouse Ashford. The bundle includes a family ticket (2x adults, 2x children or 1x adult, 3x children) 
and four regular soft drinks. One scan equals one entry to the prize draw, so the more locations visited, the more chances you have 
to win! Participants are warned to keep their eyes peeled for anagram letters along the way, which is found and unscrambled can 
also be submitted through the LoyalFree app for an additional chance to win.
 
Taking part in the trail is easy! Simply download the LoyalFree app for free and head to the trails section of the app for more 
information. The LoyalFree app can be downloaded using this link: https://www.loyalfree.co.uk/ or by searching for ‘LoyalFree’ in 
your app store. 

https://www.loyalfree.co.uk/


Star of the Week - Term 6
Nursery
Harper- For become independent with toileting. 
Ryker- For always being so happy towards his friends. 
Ada-mae- for always being such a super helper! 
Especially at tidy up time. 
Finley- for expressing your ideas during carpet time. 
Maddox- for always making us smile with his amazing 
singing. 
EVERYONE- for an amazing term at nursery and making 
some fabulous progress! 
Nursery
Ronak - for always showing kindness to his friends. 
Rose-Ann - for being a good friend and helping her 
friends. 
Ella - for always be so willing to help and always doing 
the right thing. 
Trixie - for always showing kindness to others especially 
children who are new. 
Joni - For trying his best especially with his speech
EVERYONE- for an amazing term at nursery and making 
some fabulous progress! 

RJR
Maryann - for all the effort you have been putting into your 
learning well done!
Baran - for being a kind friend and helping others. 
Moni - for settling in and staying at school for lunch. 
Halo - for sharing his incredible achievements in skiing. 
Well done!
Theon - for your amazing observational drawing of shells. 
EVERYONE - for an amazing year in Year R - have a good 
summer!
RHW
Archie - for super progress in his writing.
Saira - for amazing work with odd and even numbers.
Marley - for brilliant writing about healthy eating.
Kwaku - for settling in so well at Beaver Green and learning 
the routines well.
All of Ladybirds - What a fantastic year Lovely Ladybirds! 
We are really proud of you.  Well done!



Star of the Week - Term 6
1MT
Edward - for always trying his best in all areas of his 
learning. 
Cody - for being an all round superstar and a great role 
model to others.
Harry - for always participating in our class discussions 
and working hard to improve his handwriting. 
Ava - for always making the right choices and being a 
fantastic role model to others. 
Harrison - improving his attitude towards his learning 
and making better choices. 
Toby - for an improved attitude towards his learning, 
particularly in Maths and English - keep it up!
1SJ
Zain for hard work in maths and phonics.
Lucy for excellent phonics during our screening.
Evelyn for excellent phonics and improved 
engagement in all lessons
Zofia for excellent English and phonics
Temitayo for settling into year 1 and good maths

2NB
Tia - for using a great range of sentences in her written 
work this week.
Jakub - for answering questions clearly during reading.
Ruby - for good use of adjectives.
Taylan - ‘Valiance.’ persevering even when things are 
difficult.
Cohen - for participating in learning activities.
Hettie - for being a super role model to others on the 
school trip to Howletts.
2JK
Eloise - For being a good friend.
Royal - For settling in well during his first week.
Archie - Showing belief in himself and empathy in 
others.
Amelia - For working beautifully on her poem this 
week.  keep it up.
Penelope - Always doing the right thing and following 
the GREEN rules.
David - being utterly amazing on our class trip to 
Howletts.



Star of the Week - Term 6

3AM
Oliver- For always being a respectful classmate
Jessica- For being a helpful member of the 
classroom
Layla- for consistently working hard!
Jacob- for working well in a team!
Everyone- for making Miss Martin so proud all year!

3BC
Thomas - For being a superstar at swimming
Sadie - For writing an amazing diary entry.
Ethan - For doing a fantastic observational drawing.
Ezmae - For being amazing on Art day.
Yaa - For settling into Beaver Green really well.
Elsie - For making amazing progress this term.

4SB
Dominic - for always being an amazing role model and 
showing aspiration in all he does. 
Oluchi - for being an amazing role model and always 
following the Beaver Green rules. 
Charlie - for trying amazingly hard in our times table 
check!
Finley- for showing bravery and resilience. 
John - for settling in well to 4SB and following the 
Beaver Green rules
Jayden L - for always making us laugh and smile

4PA
Harlee - Superstar in class.
Liam M - amazing sculpture skills.
Laura Jane - resilience and brilliant effort in class
Jake - Some great handwriting, writing and also interest 
in the work. 
Catherine - following school rules and values
Shelby - superstar on our trip to Folkestone



Star of the Week - Term 6
5EC
Archie for a good discussion.
Darcie for good work in everything.
Ama and Alex for fitting in the school well.
Bentley for trying hard in sports day.
Azmi for trying hard in everything.
Whole class for doing well in are Ukulele Concert.

5BM

Eden for excellence and engagement. 
Jenson
Alfie for having a really great week.
Amy for having an amazing sports day with a big 
smile.
Layla R for valiance on sports day.
All of 5BM for their amazing first ukulele concert!

6AT

Max - Following the school rules. 
Bella - Working well throughout the week. 
Rocco - Great role model for younger children in Year R. 
Niwa - Working hard with the production and helping with 
props. 
All of 6AT For a fantastic production. 

6MM

Sherrie - For always following the school rules and values
Faith- For always listening and following instructions.
Jess - For representing the school in athletics.
All of 6MM - For a fantastic production.



Music

We have had fantastic 
performances from Rock 
Steady Music and Ukulele 
and Violin Performances.



Term 6 - Nursery

Well done for an amazing 
term everyone. We have 
thoroughly enjoyed every 
moment with you all. Have 
an amazing summer!

WOW what a busy term. This term we have been looking at lots of 
Julia Donaldson books, including: The Gruffalo, Tiddler, Stick Man 

and many more. We have also loved having the warm weather with 
lots of water play outside. We also had an AMAZING sports day, 

thank you for all coming along and being so involved. Coming to the 
end of term we have looked back on how amazing all of our children 
are and how much progress they have made. Well done everyone. 

Have a wonderful summer! 



Term 6 - Nursery

We have had a great final Summer term in the Nursery. We have been very busy learning all 
about water and the animals that live under and on it! The children have been so creative and 
have enjoyed our pirate ship role play. We had an amazing sports day and thank you all so 
much for coming and getting involved in the parents race! We are all so proud of the children 
and have become so fond of them all. We will really miss the children heading to school but it is 
time for them to shine and move on to bigger things! We are very excited to be keeping some 
children for another year and welcome new children in September. We hope you have an 
amazing summer holidays. 



Nursery Sports Day Ready, Steady, GO…

JUMP!

Balance



Term 6 - Reception
We have had an 
amazing year in 

Year R!
Well done to all 
Bumblebees and 
Ladybirds - you 

have been 
amazing. Have the 

best summer!



Term 6 - Reception
We have had an 
amazing year in 

Year R!
Well done to all 
Bumblebees and 
Ladybirds - you 

have been 
amazing. Have the 

best summer!



Term 6 -  1MT
Wowzers! 

What a fantastic year we have had in Year 1 and we have made so many wonderful 
memories! 

1MT, you have been AMAZING and Mrs Tapper is very proud of each and every one of you! 
Have the best summer!

Here are just a few 
of the highlights 
from this term. 



Term 6 -  1SJ

What an amazing year 1SJ 
have had. Miss Jones is proud 
of you all. Some highlights of 
our art day and trip to Howletts.



Term 6 -  2NB

In 2NB we made cards for 
Dads’ and other special 
people in our lives.
As we think these people 
are so cool we made them 
all an ice-cream picture from 
handprints!



Term 6 -  2NB

We used fishing nets, 
plastic trays and 
magnifying glasses to 
do our river dipping and 
identifying.

We enjoyed a walk to the River 
Stour at Leacon Road Ford. 
Lauren from ‘Our Stour’ river 
trust met us and she taught us 
all about the plants and 
creatures that live here.

Look at what 
we caught!



Term 6 - 2JK
This term we had a trip to the 
River Stour where we looked at 
what lived there.  We got to do a 
bit of river dipping.

We found lots of interesting 
creatures, from pond skaters and 
dragonfly nymph, to small fish.



Term 6 - 2JK
We visited Howletts zoo, where 
we got to see many amazing 
animals.  Here is a selection of 
our favorites.

We got very close to 
the Lemurs, 
especially this little 
one who came to see 
what we were doing.

The magnificent tigers 
prowling their enclosure.

This gorilla loved 
showing us her 
little baby.



Term 6 -  3BC

Music Day

Art - Monet
DT - 
Volcanoes



Term 6 -  3BC Art Day

Our Class 
Assembly



Term 6 -  3BC
Our Trip to 
Wingham



Term 6 -  3AM

We have been enjoying 
our last term together in 
Year 3 with lots of fun 
activities.

We especially enjoyed 
this term’s Music and Art 
day!

We have had the best 
year together and I wish 
all the children the best 
of luck in Year 4!



Term 6 -  3AM



Term 6 - 4PA

On the first day back we 
had an exciting ‘Music 
day.’

It was also our turn to lead 
on Move and Groove!

Watching ‘strongwomen’ 
and pupils!



Term 6 - 4EB

At the start of term we thoroughly enjoyed a ‘Music Day’ 
where we had the opportunity to play lots of different 
instruments and make our own compositions using these. 

In Science we have been 
learning about Living things 
and their habitats. We enjoyed 
classifying and sorting sweets 
using a classification tree. 

In RE we have been thinking about what religion can 
teach us about right and wrong. We have enjoyed 
looking at the 10 commandments and The Golden 
Rule, as well as comparing Jewish children’s 
responsibilities to our own. 

We have all really 
enjoyed reading the 
Nowhere Emporium this 
term, it was such an 
amazing book that kept 
us all in suspense right 
to the end. Magical!!

We have 
enjoyed 
writing our 
own 
Recounts 
and Magic 
Information 
pages in 
English. 

In Art we have been looking at 
the work of Escher and have 
tried to create our own optical 
illusions. 



Term 6 - 5EC Reporters Maria 
and Callum 5EC

This term we learnt 
Food technology: 

  We learnt how to    
cut vegetables 
and fruit.

We had a school trip to 
Wingham Zoo!

This term we had a Ukulele Concert 
with are parents watching!



Term 6 - 5BM
At Wingham Wildlife Park…

Writing a playscript

Translating shapes in 
Maths



Term 6 - 6AT

6AT had a great time during 
Art Day creating these 
wonderful signs for our 
outdoor area. 
Sophia was also so excited to 
share that she found a new 50p 
coin with our new King on the 
back! 

We have loved Move n Groove this term!

GOOD LUCK TO YOU ALL FOR THE FUTURE. YOU ARE AMAZING. WE WILL MISS YOU!



Term 6 - 6MM     Good luck to you all as you move onto your new schools.  We will all miss you.  
This term has been a real busy one for 6MM.  
Our first week back saw us embark on our residential to Ferny 
Crofts in the New Forest.  We had a truly amazing time and 
challenged ourselves to conquer our fears.  It was a great 
experience where the children had a chance to make new 
friendships with people they normally wouldn’t associate with.

Term 6 has also seen us busy rehearsing the end of 
year production - Robin and the Sherwood Hoodies. 
The year group performed three times for parents and 
twice for the school and everyone agreed that it was a 
roaring success. Before the evening performance for 
the parents the children all enjoyed a pizza party in the 
library and some fun outside.

By far the most exciting event in Term 6 
was the Beaver Green 2023 Prom. The 
first prom held at Beaver Green. 
Everybody went all out for this event and 
they all looked magnificent.  This event 
showed us that 6MM are very ready and 
prepared for their journey to secondary 
school.


